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SA2 thank R3 for the information on LS ‘Response to LS on support of AMR via Iu-ps in GERAN’,  TSGR3#14 (00) 1998.  

SA2 welcome R3´s planned work for R00 on the realization of Iu Frame Handling support mode for variable size SDUs.  However, as far as SA2´s knowledge, the work task is currently not part of any other RAN group, but only of CN3 and CN4.  

It is pointed out that QoS for multimedia calls may involve different services/components, one of them  might be voice over IP, variable size SDUs is therefore of importance.  The project plan for QoS will be actualised to include RAN3´s projected work and then an associated work item needs to be defined.  SA2 would like to be advised accordingly when this happens. 

SA2 rely on CN and RAN3 harmonisation to support the rate control information in the Iu Frame Handling as needed. 

Finally, SA2 would like to point out that when using header stripping/removal the information known about the actual headers included in the packet (IP/UDP/RTP) might not be enough to effectively transport the AMR frames over the air, other information; e.g., codec information, might be needed.
